
 

 
 
 
 
         25 September 2023 
Planning Policy Team 
Royal Borough of Greenwich  
 
Sent via email  
 
 
Royal Greenwich infrastructure funding consultation  

Thank you for consulting the Environment Agency on the Greenwich Community 
Infrastructure Levy (CiL) proposals.  With ongoing high levels of growth across Greenwich 
we are keen to work with you to ensure development and regeneration delivers 
environmental protection and enhancement and identify environmental infrastructure cost 
estimates and funding options. 

We are keen to work with you to ensure the right environmental infrastructure is in place and 
maintained to support and enable high levels of growth ongoing.  This includes essential 
infrastructure such as tidal flood defences, waste management infrastructure, water supply 
and waste water treatment and disposal and habitat improvements.  

We would like to organise a meeting to discuss infrastructure funding and the ongoing Local 
Plan review and developing a Riverside Strategy for the Thames tidal flood defences and 
riverside areas and will be in touch to organise this. 

We hope our response is helpful, if you have any questions or require more information 
please let me know. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
James Togher 
Sustainable Places Team Leader 
South London 
 


